
Town of Bluffton
Request for Quote (RFQ # 2018-56) 
Bluffton Oyster Factory Insulation 

The Town of Bluffton is soliciting quotes from experienced and qualified vendors to 
provide labor and material for the installation of fiberglass batt insulation R-30 in 
ceiling of climate controlled areas at the Bluffton Oyster Factory located at 63 Wharf 
Street Bluffton, SC. 

Questions and inquiries regarding this RFQ should be directed to: 

Steve Anthony 
Project Manager 
santhony@townofbluffton.com 
843-706-7829 

To submit a response to this RFQ, provide a written quote to the contact person identified 
within this notice prior to 2:00 PM on February 15, 2018. 


